Update from Maharees Conservation Association Meeting (2) Thursday 25th February 

1. Fencing, Planting, Signage & Hay Bales 

· Fencing material will be purchased early next week.
· KCC will provide signage.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Fencing and placing of bales will take place over the next week at Maharabeg Cut.
· Susan Vickers (Clean Coast, an Taisce) will organise a Coast Care Seminar in Castlegregory on Wednesday 23rd March. This will be an opportunity to educate the community and any visitors about factors affecting the dune system and how we can care for the coast. She will also oversee Marram Grass planting in affected areas next month.


2. A Name for the Group – Maharees Conservation Association

· The committee decided that the official name of the group will be: Maharees Conservation Association - shorter versions like Maharees Conservation and Maharees Matters can be used for domain names and social media etc.
· The committee will register Maharees Conservation Association as a charity.

3. Update on contact with Kerry County Council (KCC) re. a long-term solution for Coastal Erosion

· The committee has been in contact with Eamon Scanlan (KCC) - he is optimistic that the KCC will be able to find a solution for the coastal erosion problem at Maharees. 
· Eamon will meet with NPWS and will attend the next Maharees Conservation Association meeting.
· Dr Jimmy Murphy (a coastal engineering expert, based in UCC) has also agreed to visit the site. 

4. Beach Bye Laws

· The local Garda attended the meeting to discuss the KCC beach bye laws.
· http://www.kerrycoco.ie/en/allservices/environment/beaches/beachbye-laws/thefile,8143,en.pdf
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